
 

 
 

 

 

 

To: University Community 

 

Fr: Richard Stomber, Associate Vice President, Administration 

 

Da: February 28, 2017 

 

Re: Surplus Study Carrels – Atrium 122 

   

 

There are several study carrels in Atrium 122 that are no longer needed. The carrels can be 

viewed without appointment.  If any department is interested in having these carrels relocated, 

please email capitalplanning@wpunj.edu prior to March 3rd.     

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:capitalplanning@wpunj.edu

